
Community Center Director Report – October 12, 2021 
 
There is a myriad of opportunities to have fun, learn a new skill, and to improve physical fitness 
at the Bethlehem Township Community Center this fall. We had a successful first session of 
programming in September and are looking to expand those programs into October, November 
and December. We also welcomed back to BTCC the Autumn Club, our senior group that was 
missed during the last year. The group of approximately 35-40 attendees has participated in 
games, crafts and enjoyed entertainment each week. The Kids Club (child watch) has also re-
opened for our members and fitness class participants. 
 
Below are a few of the programs BTCC is offering in the upcoming months:  
 
Waterbabies & Private Swim Classes 
Aqua Exercise Classes 
Amazing Athletes Youth Classes 
Tennis Programming for Youth and Adults 
Painting Classes 
Preschool Readiness Programs 
Preschool Ballet 
Adult Tai Chi & Specialty Fitness Classes 
 
BTCC offerings are available to view on our website, social media pages and our email distribution 
list. As always, we will continue to monitor the attendance and daily operations within the center, 
making any necessary adjustments to our procedures and program/amenity offerings. I am readily 
available to answer any specific questions you may have regarding the facility, memberships or the 
programs/classes.  
 
 
 
 
Community Center Director 
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